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 Harry Darby OBJ2017/0561/P 13/02/2017  12:24:36 I am particularly concerned about the effect the proposed late opening hours will have on residents in 

the surrounding area. I live on Monmouth Street (our house backs onto Neals Yard), and this is already 

a loud and busy area after midnight. The aforementioned application will extend noise disruption to 

local residents even further. 'Disruption' currently involves general noise and traffic, drunk and 

disorderly behaviour, along with all manner of other illegal activities - naturally we are keen to restrict 

these as they are intrinsically linked to late night social activities in the neighbourhood.

Your sincerely,

Mr Harry Darby & Ms Anna Hodgson

Residents at No 27 Monmouth Street WC2H 9DD
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